
Email sent to Town & Parish Councils on 1st May 2025 

 

Dear all, 

 

North Norfolk District Council is writing to you to consult your Parishes and Towns 
regarding the following: 

North Norfolk District Council is currently carrying out a public consultation about 
our dog control orders, which are currently in place across our non-coastal public 
areas. The Council is legally required to review our dog orders every three years. In 2022, 
the orders were reintroduced to restrict dogs from being present or to be on leads within 
certain public areas. 

The orders below expire on 11 June 2025. The Council is considering extending them for 
a further three years. Under the Anti-social Behaviour, Crime and Policing Act (2014), 
the Council must carry out a public consultation and consider the views of the public 
and other associated bodies before implementing its decision. 

The consultation is open from Wednesday 30 April 2025 and closes on Tuesday 13 
May 2025 at 11.59pm. Any comments after this time will not be considered. 

You may respond to the consultation as an individual, public body, or organisation. 

The consultation webpage with the link to the consultation webform is now live on the 
website here: Home | PSPOs on dog restrictions for non-coastal public areas. The 
webpage has also been added to the consultation page: Home | Council consultations 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

David. 

 

Environmental Protection Team Leader 

CEnvH, MCIEH, MSc, BSc(Hons), LCGI 

Chartered Environmental Health Practitioner 

 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.north-norfolk.gov.uk%2Ftasks%2Fenvironmental-protection%2Fwhere-you-can-and-cant-take-your-dog%2F&data=05%7C02%7C%7C4081170273cb401fa38e08dd88bf9978%7C9f672fd198824545912b3e81310be672%7C0%7C0%7C638817078694404436%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=I8ffO2h66g1YIibirMu%2F3N0HxfFdtPW6AAI%2B2ULfjMs%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.north-norfolk.gov.uk%2Ftasks%2Fconsultations%2Fpspos-on-dog-restrictions-for-non-coastal-public-areas%2F&data=05%7C02%7C%7C4081170273cb401fa38e08dd88bf9978%7C9f672fd198824545912b3e81310be672%7C0%7C0%7C638817078694432544%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5TIwFGiXXhGVeeICl9TZV0FINMV%2BvQox9LSvjg1IX%2BQ%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.north-norfolk.gov.uk%2Ftasks%2Fdemocratic-services%2Fcouncil-consultations%2F&data=05%7C02%7C%7C4081170273cb401fa38e08dd88bf9978%7C9f672fd198824545912b3e81310be672%7C0%7C0%7C638817078694446852%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=EAiBxEh9ZG0czBEUjx3Rj10QUu6ma027kY4pH2WEV2k%3D&reserved=0

